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November 27, 2019 
0470-01 

 
Mayor and Council 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria  BC   V8W 1P9 

  
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Mayor Helps and Members of Council, 
 
Re:  UBCM Resolutions B171 and B172 
 
At their meeting held November 25, 2019, Coldstream Council adopted the following resolution: 
 

THAT the letter from the City of Victoria dated November 12, 2019 regarding UBCM Resolutions: 
B171, Safer Drug Supply to Save Lives; and B172, Observed Inhalation Sites for Overdose 
Prevention, be received for information and filed. 

 
At this time the District of Coldstream Council will not be taking further action. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Keri-Ann Austin, MMC 
Director of Corporate Administration 
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